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2023 report 

 

It has been a difficult year financially but we give thanks to God that the parish church 
continues to be able to maintain its ministry, the church and the Sancroft Hall thanks to the 
continued giving of our parishioners, and to the money raised in conjunction with the 
Community Gardeners with the Garden Festival last year. 

  

We continue to have baptisms, weddings and funerals, sadly more funerals than weddings this 
year. 

 

Our outdoor Harvest Service, Remembrance Service and Christmas Eve Carol Service were 
very well attended and we welcomed the school into church for services throughout the year. 

We have a small team of pastoral visitors who continue to service the community as they are 
able.  

 

We welcome the whole community into our space for various events, including the very 
successful Coffee Break on Tuesday mornings in the Sancroft Hall and the Produce Market, 6 
times a year, which has now just completed its 11th year. 

 

Everyone is warmly welcomed to our services and events. 

 


